
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Thursday, November 17, 2022 8:59 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Rate increase vote 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20220001. 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Ben Keillor <keillorb@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 7:09 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Rate increase vote 

Dear commissioner, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/17/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11399-2022 

I am concerned that your group is considering raising electrical rates AGAIN to allow the utility companies 
money to improve THEIR grid. Any other company would be responsible for their own maintenance and 
improvements. The utility companies have ignored their grid for years. They have also refused to make even 
reasonable upgrades to their grids because they are too cheap to spend any money. Ask them how many delta 
transformers STILL exist on their grid? Are we stuck in 1975? 
I believe improving the grid is a good thing, but I also believe utility companies should pay for it and not 
struggling Floridians. 
Thank you, 
Ben Keillor 
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